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Your submission for this review:

Dairy farmers will not be able to afford an increase in water prices for irrigation we will not be able to continue running a
viable business if this 100% price rise occurs it will send our business broke and we rely on water for our pastures to produce
quality milk for Australians and therefore our business we would end up shutting down if this happens and you would run dairy
farms in nsw out of business our business can not afford more price hikes.





